
 

 

  

 
 

 

UPCOMING PHASE-OUT OF TIER 1 PORTABLE DIESEL-FUELED ENGINES 

 

The intent of this letter is to follow up on the advisory sent by the Air Pollution Control District 

(District) in April of 2019. This advisory discusses the amendment to the State Airborne Toxic Control 

Measure (ATCM) applicable to portable diesel-fueled engines that phases out the use of certain Tier 1 

portable diesel-fueled engines by January 1, 2020.  

 

You are receiving this advisory because District records indicate your company has one or more Tier 1 

portable diesel-fueled engines registered locally under District Rule 12.1.  Please beware that Tier 1 

engines rated at under 750 horsepower shall not operate in San Diego County after December 31, 

2019. This phase out does not apply to Tier 1 engines that were designated on their registration as 

low-use or emergency use only prior to July 1, 2019.  This phase out date also does not apply to Tier 1 

engines owned by large fleets that have been confirmed to follow the fleet average compliance 

option.  

 

If you have any questions regarding this advisory or need additional compliance assistance, please 

contact the Compliance division at (858) 586-2650.  

 
 


